Lone Pine National Park

SECOND NOTICE

Joseph R. Hunter
2345 N. Quail Road
Birdseye, Utah 84999

Dear Mr. Hunter,

This letter is in reference to Citation #89743 issued on 20
October 1984 by Ranger Douglas Lloyd to a Mr. Joseph R. Hunter on
Highway U83 for possessing more than the legal limit of buffalo.

According to our records your fine of $5000.00 is past due.
If no response is received by 15 December 1984, you will be

subject to legal action.

Sincerely,

Ranger Jacob Q. Winters
Park Director



